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EID AL ADHA HOLIDAYS 

 

Dear Parent, 

On the occasion of Eid Al Adha, the school will be closed from Thursday, 5th June 2025 to 

Sunday, 8th June 2025. Classes will resume on Monday, 9th June 2025. 

Wishing you and your family a joyful and blessed Eid! 

 

 

 

 

Regards 
 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


